
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Thursday  October 19, 2017 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

REGULAR 
0 6:54 – 7:52 

1 7:58 – 8:56 

2 9:02 – 10:00 

3 10:06 – 11:08 

4 11:14 – 12:12 

5L 12:12 – 12:57 

6 1:03 – 2:01 

7 2:07 – 3:05 

Buses Run:  3:11 

  

TODAY’S EVENTS 
VB @ Chavez 4/5:15/6:30 
  Out of class 2:15 
FB FS @ Wasco 5:00 
  Depart 3:40 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
10/23-Houchin Blood Drive 
10/25-Late Start 
10/26-SOTM Lunch 
10/27-Haunted House 
10/27-Food Trucks 
10/28-Physicals at 
Sagebrush Clinic 

 
SHAFTER HIGH MISSION 
Shafter High School is commit- 
ted to ensuring that all students 
learn the skills necessary in 
order to achieve future success.  
We commit to increasing liter-
acy, academic achievement, 
social responsibility, and critical 
thinking by working collabora-
tively across the curriculum. 

 

 

FROM THE DEAN’S OFFICE 
Make sure you make it to class 
on time.  
   ONLY official Shafter High hats 
are allowed.  All other hats will 
be confiscated. 
  Dress code will be enforced 
throughout the day.   

 WORD OF THE DAY 
viridity (vuh RI duh tee) n. 
greenness, as of grass 
 
The viridity of the school’s 
landscape gave way to the reds 
and yellows of another 
autumn. 

 

MENU 

Turkey & Gravy over 
Mashed Potatoes 

 

STAFF 

10/23-Houchin Blood Drive 
10/25-Late Start-SAT 
10/30-Rent-A-Player Schedule 
11/1-Late Start 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 
Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com 
NEW SCHOLARHIPS:    
-Golden Door Scholars;  
deadline: Oct. 27 
-Coca Cola Scholarship;  
deadline: Oct. 31 
-Courage to Grow Scholarship; 
deadline: Oct. 31 
-Be The Whale (Art Student) 
Scholarship;  
deadline: Nov. 1 
-Burger King Scholarship;  
deadline: Dec. 15 

 
TUTORING  

Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays 
3:00-7:00 in the Library 
GET THE HELP YOU NEED! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seniors: If you went to Steven Studios 
and took a FREE picture, stop by the 
Steven Studios table in the quad 
tomorrow at lunch to pick your 
yearbook pose. This is only for those 
students who took their picture AT 
Steven Studios, not those who took 
them here on campus. Any questions? 
See Ms. Marshall. 
 
Students!  Donate this winter to our 
Coat & Jacket Drive.  If you have a 
gently used or new item and would like 
to donate it to our students in need, it 
will be greatly appreciated!  Drop off 
your donation at the Parent and Family 
Center, Room 600. 
 
The Generals Best Friends Club’s 
Mixed Bag Fundraiser is being 
extended to tomorrow. All orders and 
money must be turned in on Friday to 
room 505.  
 

Attention all Boys Basketball players! 
We have conditioning at 3:30pm.  Meet 
outside the weight room.  This is for 
F/S, JV, and Varsity.  If you miss 
conditioning and are not in a Fall sport, 
you cannot make the basketball team.  
You must have your physical packet 
turned in to the athletic office before 
you are allowed to participate in 
conditioning.    
 
Girl Soccer Players:  Workouts are at 
4:15pm.  Meet at the stadium.  We will 
work out on Monday, Tuesday, Friday 
and Saturday morning.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Junior Girls! The sign-up 
sheet for Distinguished Young Women 
of Shafter is available in the 
Athletics/Activities office.  Sign up this 
week. 
 

Attention all AP Students: 
The AP CLUB will have its first meeting 
of the year to discuss fundraising and 
the GE5K STREAK! Bring your lunches to 
Mrs. Weikel’s (aka Loveless) Room 402 
on Wednesday, Oct. 25th. See you 
there!  
 
Juniors & Seniors interested in taking 
the November 14th ASVAB exam, sign 
up in the Counseling Office to hold your 
spot.  They will fill up quickly! 
 
Students:  The Golden Oak Carnival is 
Friday October 27th, 5:00 to 8:00pm. If 
you are interested in earning 
community service hours and helping 
with this event, please see Ms. Pina in 
the Counseling Office for more 
information and to sign-up. 
 

Athletes:  There is an opportunity to 
get a FREE physical at Sagebrush Clinic 
on Saturday, October 28th.  Sign up in 
the Activities foyer.  This physical will 
be good for the calendar year. 
 
Attention Girls:  If you are wanting to 
play basketball this year, you must 
attend mandatory conditioning, which 
will last for 2 weeks with Basketball try-
outs the following week.  You must 
have a sports physical and paperwork 
completed to participate.  If you have 
any issues with coming out, talk to 
Coach Pennel or Coach Durant.  If you 
miss conditioning, you will NOT be able 
to try-out for a team.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.parchment.com/


 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


